From: Superintendent
To: Communications
Subject: Happy Thanksgiving

Date: Monday, November 25, 2019 11:38:20 AM

Attachments: image001.png

Dear colleagues

Throughout November I have been reflecting on the things I am most grateful for, and I have a lot of them this year. Near the top of my list is the talented group of teachers, staff and administrators we have here. Thank you for the work you do to make our district great, and to provide our students with the best learning opportunities. Without your commitment, creativity, high standards and passion, we would not be the great district we are. Today I am especially thankful for you.

I hope you take time this Thanksgiving holiday to spend time with family and friends. Appreciate those you love and share time together. Take time to rest and recharge. Thank you for all you do

"As we express our gratitude, we must never forget that the highest appreciation is not to utter words, but to live by them."

-John Fitzgerald Kennedy



Dr. Ian B. Saltzman Superintendent superintendent@everettsd.org 425-385-4019 | 425-385-4002 Fax